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16th January 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning experience into life cycles, we will be visiting Goodwood Home 
Farm on Tuesday 26th February. During the course of the day, the children will have the 
opportunity to visit the lambs, pigs and calves on the farm.  
 
This trip has been subsided by the school and we therefore ask you for a donation of 
£10 in order to cover the remainder of the cost. This includes the entry to the farm and 
the minibus and staff or parents cars to and from the farm.  
 
The children will be provided with a morning snack as normal, however they will need to 
bring a packed lunch with them in a backpack that they can carry themselves. Chartwells 
can provide a lunch free of charge instead of a hot meal for the day. Please indicate 
below if you would like to provide a packed lunch for your child or if you would like 
Chartwells to provide this.  
 
The children will need to come to school dressed in suitable home clothing appropriate 
for the outdoors and appropriate layers for the weather. They will need a warm 
waterproof coat and wellies as the farm can get very muddy. If the weather is 
extremely cold please provide an additional jumper as well as hats and gloves as the 
majority of the day will be spent outside. 
 
Please complete the form below and return it by Friday 1st February.  Please pay the 
£10 donation via Schoolsbuddy. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please feel free to come and speak to me. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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Goodwood Farm Visit on the Tuesday 26th February 2019 
 

Please return this slip together with money and consent form to the school office by 
Friday 1st February 2019 
 
 
I had paid the £10.00 donation via Schoolsbuddy for the visit to Goodwood Farm 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
*I give/do not give my consent for my child  
 
…………………………………………………………. .…………………………… 
to touch/stroke/handle any farm animals during our visit to Goodwood Farm. 
 
 
*I will provide my child with a packed lunch for the visit. 
 
*I would like my child to be provided with a packed lunch from Chartwells. 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
I give permission for my child to travel on the minibus or in staff or parents cars. 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………Date………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


